
Dear CEC: 
 
As recommended for Disaster Preparedness, Southern CA Edison and PG&E need to determine how 
they would replace 4400 MW of base load generation in both the short and long term in the event of an 
earthquake or other natural or manmade disaster that might shutdown nuclear plants in CA. 
The US Department of Energy's Blue Ribbon Commission should come to CA to explain why our state 
should risk another 20 years of radioactive waste production, especially on seismically active coastal 
zones. The federal gov't must review liability limits under Price-Anderson in light of damage estimates 
that exceed $100 billion such as in Japan. The 1967 Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
(CPCN) issued for Diablo Canyon should be reviewed and updated due to potential earthquake faults, 
and lack of a good permanent offsite solution to radioactive waste. Also, costs associated with 
increasing the evacuation zones from 20 to 50 miles and beyond should be examined. 
 
Dana Abbott 
San Jose, CA 
AbbottPress@gmail.com 
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